

Robert L. Siebel Chief Executive Officer

December 19, 2011

Mr. Allen Golan Shleppers Moving & Storage 656 Central Park Avenue Yonkers, NY 10704

Dear Mr. Golan:

On behalf of our Board of Trustees, staff and, most of all, the people who benefit from our programs and services, I extend our appreciation Shleppers Moving and Storage for your continued generosity in providing moving, storage and logistical solutions to Catholic Charities. In 2011, you have provided multiple moves, free of charge, from various Home Depot locations to our community center in Astoria, Queens. Additionally, you have provided reduced rates for us when we merged two of our facilities in Queens, NY.

Catholic Charities Brooklyn and Queens has been providing quality social services to the neighborhoods of Brooklyn and Queens for over 100 years. The agency sponsors more than 160 programs and services to more than 90,000 neighbors a year, including children and youth, adults and seniors, individuals with developmental disabilities, those who are mentally ill or isolated, and provides 3,000 units of affordable housing.

I am delighted to arrange a tour of any of our programs at your convenience and thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Robert Siebel

Chief Executive Officer

To comply with the IRS tax code section 170 (f) (8), Catholic Charities Brooklyn and Queens is pleased to verify that no goods and services of value were provided in exchange for this gift.